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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 22, 2003

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3257 by Delisi (Relating to a health reimbursement arrangement program for active 
school employees.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish a health care reimbursement program for active public and charter school 
employees. All costs for establishing and maintaining the program would come from the 
compensation supplement provided to school district employees (currently $1,000 per school district 
employee).

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 323 Teacher Retirement System, 701 Central 
Education Agency

LBB Staff: JK, CT, JO, EB, RN

1 of 1


